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Minutes of a Extra-Ordinary Meeting of Widdington Parish Counci held on Friday 23rd April, 
2021 at 8.00pm  
 

Present  Chair Maria Orr,  Cllr Jill Brookman, Cllr Chris Firmin, Cllr Margaret Hudson, 
Cllr Maggs Webb and Cllr Ian Southcott. 

 
In Attendance   Amanda Lindsell, Clerk to the Council.  
 

04.21.01EGM CHAIR`S WELCOME 

Chair Orr welcomed those present to the meeting. 

 

04.21.02EGM APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

None received. 

 

04.21.03EGM DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST. 

Cllr Hudson declared a personal interest in agenda item 04.21.05i as a neighbour of the application site. 

 

04. 21.04EGM PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

None. 

 

04.21.05EGM  PLANNING   
A member of the public joined the meeting.                                                                                                                                                                      
The following responses were agreed for return to Uttlesford District Council regarding planning applications;   
i. UTT/20/1344/FUL - Pond Mead, High Street, Widdington                                                                                               
Construction of 2 no. new detached dwellings and associated works following the demolition of existing 
dwelling - To consider action and or response to be returned to Uttlesford District Council following the 
addition of a further Heritage Statement, Planning Statement and report, to the application, as of 19/03/2021 -  
The Parish Council resolved to maintain their original objections to this application, acknowledging that the 
reference to Place Services contribution has now been updated.  
 ii. UTT/21/1158/FUL - Meadowcroft, Church Lane, Widdington                                                                                    
Erection of 1 no. detached dwelling and garage - The Parish Council agreed that they have no objection to this 
application. 
 
04.21.06EGM  OTHER BUSINESS 
i.  Further litter pick required, particularly on Spring Hill. 
ii. The large number of dangerous pot holes need to be highlighted to Essex Highways. Cllr Firmin to 
photograph and highlight to the Clerk, to forward to EH and copy in Kevin Bentley. 
iii. Thanks were extended to Cllr Hudson for her eleven years of service to the Parish Council. 
 
Meeting closed at 20.45   
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